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Aid Overpayment 

 

 

The National Student Loan Data System (NSLDS) indicates that you have received one or more 

overpayments of federal student aid funds. You may review your official history online at 

NSLDS at www.nslds.ed.gov.  You are required by law to repay any federal student aid funds 

received for which you were not entitled. You are not eligible to receive any additional federal 

student aid until you resolve your over-payment(s).   To resolve your aid overpayment, call the 

U.S. Department of Education at 1-800-621-3115, or write to the U.S. Department of Education, 

P.O. Box 5609, Greenville, Texas 75403-5609.  

 

Questions?   

Please contact our office at 202-885-6500 or via email at facounselor@american.edu.  

 

Submit all documents to the address or fax below: 

 

AU Financial Aid Office 

4400 Massachusetts Ave., NW 

Washington DC 20016-8001 

Fax: 202-885-1025 

 

http://www.nslds.ed.gov/

